
Dear parents, 

 

It has been wonderful seeing over 400 of our children enjoying their swimming lessons and after-

school swim clubs this term! They have been brilliant - the instructors and lifeguards have 

commented so many times on the great effort and behaviour.  

 

I want to say a big thank you for all the parent support - your encouragement and the extra 

organisation for your child is much appreciated.  

 

There is still some lost property from swimming lessons on the benches outside the library. This 

needs to be claimed by Thursday 21st December please. 

 

Thanks again and Happy Christmas / New Year! 

 

Mr Saville 


